
Oceanside Unified School District 
 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE OCEANSIDE UNIFIED SCHOOL 
DISTRICT of San Diego County, California, acting by and through its Governing 
Board, is requesting qualifications submittal for 

 
RFQ #2022-21-022Q 

DISTRICT WIDE GEOTECHNICAL INVESTIGATIONS SERVICES POOL 
 

The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) may be obtained from the Office of the 
Construction Program Manager, Oceanside Unified School District, 2111 Mission 
Avenue, Building E, Oceanside, CA 92058, or may be downloaded from the 
District’s website here. It is the Proposer’s responsibility to check the website for 
notification of clarification and/or responses to questions. Questions regarding 
this RFQ shall be directed in writing to Ashley Gerhard via email at 
ashley.gerhard@oside.us no later than 5 p.m. on February 22, 2022. Responses 
to questions or clarifications will be posted on the above website by February 14, 
2022, by 5 p.m. 

 
Sealed qualifications submittals must be received in the Office of the Bond 
Construction Program, Oceanside Unified School District, 2111 Mission Avenue, 
Building E, Oceanside, CA 92058, up to but no later than 2 p.m. on February 18, 
2022. 

 
The Oceanside Unified School District reserves the right to reject any or all 
qualifications submittals, to accept or to reject any one or more items of a 
qualifications submittal, or to waive any irregularities or informalities in the 
qualifications submittals or in the bidding. 

 

Dated this day of January 4, 2022. 

Publication Dates:  

January 28, 2022 
February 4, 2022 
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